
CITY OF GOOSE LAKE NEWSLETTER 

MAY 2023 
Community News 
VISITORS WELCOME – Goose Lake City 
 Council meetings will be held at 7:00 p.m.  
 the third Thursday of each month.   
 

Mayor 
 Ken Schoon 577-2477 

City Clerk /Billing Clerk 
 Teresa Lindstrom 577-2300 

City Hall 
 (Leave a message) 577-2300 
     e-mail:teresa@cityofgooselake.com 

Fire Station 
 911 for Emergency 577-2299 
 

Council Members 
 Josh Spain                    563-219-6249 
 Mike Schmidt 563-357-9728 
 Matt Cain 563-219-5945 
 Mike Mattis 563-577-2363               
 Darrin Farrell 563-212-4509 
 

Sewer Supt. 
 Tom Witt 677-2107 
 

Water Supt. 
 Marty Jahn                   563-940-0358  
          
Clinton County Crime Stoppers – call 563-
242-6595 or toll free at 1-888-883-8015. 
 
IOWA ONE CALL – 811 or  
1-800-292-8989 Call before digging! 
 

Community Room for Rent 
Call City Hall at 577-2300 to book your 
date early.   Please leave a message 
on the machine and the City Clerk will 
return your call.  The rental charge is 

$125.00 with a $100.00 deposit.   

Book early for your family get-

togethers, parties and holidays. 

 

 

City Website:  http://www.gooselakeiowa.org 
 
UTILITY CUSTOMERS 
REMEMBER: 
You will be charged a $15.00 fee for paying 
your bill after the due date on the 20th.   If the 
20th  falls on a Saturday or Sunday you will have 
until the following Monday.  If 20th falls on a 
Friday the payment is due by 5:00 pm that day. 
Any payments received on the 21st or later are 

subject to the $15.00 late fee!!    
 
REMINDER: 
If you do not receive your utility bill by the 4th 

Or 5th of the month, please contact the City Clerk. 
 
WELCOME TO ASHLEIGH & CADE 

Ashleigh & Cade will be delivering your 
monthly Newsletters from this point on.  
Cenady has graduated, but will train these 
two individuals.  Please call City Hall with 
questions. 
 
THANK YOU! 
Thank you to Mr. Duane Garien Northeast 
School Physics teacher and Jackson County  
park employee, for the generous donation 
of multi-colored petunias for our City 
Park.  We appreciate that!! 
 

WARM WEATHER 
With the arrival of warm weather  
This is a reminder to keep your  
Pets inside or at least cool & well protected 
from the weather and with plenty of fresh 
water.  Should temperatures reach above 
90 degrees the Goose Lake Community 
Center can be used as a cooling center for 
those who do not have air conditioning. 
Please contact the Mayor or Council  
Member at the numbers listed on this page. 
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